Hickory Hollow Homeowners Association, Inc.

Suburban Disposal recognizes many holidays throughout the year. If your garbage is serviced on
or after a Holiday your pick up will be delayed by one day with Friday pick ups taking place on
Saturday.

The next holiday we will be observing is:

Memorial Day — Monday May 30th, 2022
Independence Day — Monday July 4th, 2022

Labor Day — Monday September 5th, 2022
Thanksgiving Day — Thursday November 24th, 2022

Both Christmas Day and New Years day fall on A Sunday this year so there will be NO changes
to the schedule for both of these



